Lemon Grove, CA 91945 Phone: 668-2131 Fax: 668-2133

# Liberty High News

Volume 9, Issue 8

December 12, 2016

#### **Upcoming Events**

#### **December**

**12** Boys Soccer vs Health Sciences, 3:15pm

**15** Christmas Cookie Showdown

**15** Girls Soccer vs Chula Vista Learning, 3:15pm

15 Boys Varsity Basketball@ Preuss, 4:15pm

**15** Girls Basketball vs High Tech High SD, 6:30pm

**16** Half Day, Dismiss 11:50

17 Boys JV Basketball vs Locke Charter, 2pm

17 Boys Varsity Basketball vs Locke Charter, 3:3pm

**19** Girls Basketball @ King Chavez, 4:30pm

21-Jan 3 Christmas Break

Check Grades on-line https://sdhome.sdcoe. net/literacyfirst/

Office: 668-2131 www.libertychs.org

#### **Progress Report 3 Online**

Progress Report 3 is now available online. Please use your parentvue or studentvue account to review your progress report.

If you don't have a parentvue account set up, please call the high school office at 619-668-2131 and we will help you set up your account.

#### Parent Conferences Dec. 19-20th

Parent conferences will be held on Monday, December 19th and Tuesday, December 20th from 12:30-6:30pm.

If a teacher requests a conference, you will receive a letter in the mail. Please select three conference times and return the letter to the high school office to be scheduled. Your student needs to attend the conference with you.

Letters will be sent home with students that do not require a conference. If you would like to have a conference, please select three conference times and return the letter to the office to be scheduled.

If you have questions, please call the office at 619-668-2131.

# Flapjack Breakfast Fundraiser

Join the Girls' Basketball Team for a Flapjack Breakfast on Saturday, December 17th from 8:00-10:00 am. All the proceeds will go to the Girls' Basketball Program.

Tickets are \$10 each. See the attached flyer for more information.

## Celebration Day Volunteers Needed

Parent Volunteers are needed for our 9th Annual Celebration Day on Tuesday, December 20th from 8am-11:50am.

Please call the office at 619-668-2131 or email to sign up.

## **Egg Donations Needed**

Dr. Harrell and the Math Department's pancake breakfast is part of our Annual Celebration Day . We would greatly appreciate it if you would donate eggs. If you are able, please send eggs in by Friday, December 16th. Thank you for helping make this day special for our students.



## Christmas Cookie Showdown

If you like to bake, the Christmas Cookie Showdown is for you.

The Showdown will be during lunch on Thursday, December 15th. Every competitor must enter 4 dozen homemade cookies.

You must sign up in the office to compete and be eligible to win prizes! Entry fee is \$5.

## Mandatory Senior Meeting

Students received ordering materials from Achiever's our official graduation supply company on Friday.

Please review the information and place your order online at <a href="https://www.achievers-grad.com/">www.achievers-grad.com/</a>
<a href="https://www.achievers-grad.com/">Liberty2017</a> or bring your order to the Mandatory Senior Meeting on Thursday, January 26th at 2:05pm in the Multipurpose Room.

If you have questions, contact Achievers at 626-297-2652.

#### **Parent Connection**

Next meeting will be at noon on Thursday, January 12th more information to come soon.